
 
A New Way to Sign Up for Medicare Part-B 

 

Source: Social Security Blog post dated 4.15.2020 

As you know, as of March 17, 2020 all local Social Security offices were 
closed to the public for in-person service due to the COVID-19 
pandemic.  We understand that due to current circumstances, 
beneficiaries may have difficulties submitting their Medicare enrollment 
forms by mail. 

To assist beneficiaries who have stopped working and are seeking 
immediate enrollment into Medicare Part B, we have developed a method 
for beneficiaries to fax their enrollment forms. 

Now Medicare beneficiaries can fax Medicare Part B form, CMS-
40B and CMS L564- Request for Employment Information, along with 
proof of employment, Group Health Plan (GHP), or Large Group Health 
Plan (LGHP) to 1-833-914-2016, if unable to mail the forms directly to 
your local Social Security office.   

Local Social Security Office if mailing: 
1561 Dousman Street  
Green Bay, WI 54303 

Please visit our Social Security & Coronavirus information page to get 
updates on the latest, including how to get help from the Social Security 
Administration by phone and online. 

Benefit Specialists at the ADRC are available by phone if you have questions.  
Call (920) 448-4300.   

 

https://www.cms.gov/Medicare/CMS-Forms/CMS-Forms/CMS-Forms-Items/CMS017339
https://www.cms.gov/Medicare/CMS-Forms/CMS-Forms/CMS-Forms-Items/CMS017339
https://www.cms.gov/Medicare/CMS-Forms/CMS-Forms/CMS-Forms-Items/CMS009718
https://www.ssa.gov/coronavirus/
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